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Plan of Services for annexation of 0.77 acres on Lantana Road
Progress Report for annexation at 699 Woodlawn Road

SUMMARY:

A request was received from the property to annex a portion of their property on Lantana Road.

On the 699 Woodlawn Road annexation that was completed 11/18/12, all services have been
provided as requested.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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